Dear Associations
 
You may have heard or read comments in the media flagging a potential return to play for community sport.  I want to give you an update as to what we know.
 
At a press conference this morning the Acting NSW Minister for Sport Geoff Lee is quoted as stating "All sports should be able to get back to playing as soon as possible as long as the health and safety regulations are followed.”
 
I was also interviewed by the Nine Network for a story that ran on the evening news on Wednesday night flagging a potential return to play under certain guidelines.
 
The National Cabinet will be discussing community sport tomorrow (Friday) and we expect to hear the Prime Minister address this topic during his media briefing in the afternoon. 
 
What may occur, pending national agreement, is that the Prime Minister will announce national sport principles. Once adopted by the National Cabinet, the national principles will then be handed to individual state/territory governments to support development of guidelines for the return of sport.  As you know, we have through the FFA, submitted draft guidelines that I am sure will have been considered as part of the national principles.
 
From a NSW perspective, I understand the Office of Sport has been working on a draft set of guidelines.  I am awaiting an update from them as to when they be released following any announcement by the Federal government.
 
As you are all aware we have been working together on reviewing draft guidelines for football.  We will need to work closely with you to adapt those once we review the Federal and State principles/guidelines as they will likely be general to all sport.  Our aim is to have bespoke guidelines for football that align to the National/State Principles/Guidelines to help guide and inform our clubs and participants.
 
We will discuss this further on our call tomorrow morning as we will need to have communication ready as any sort of announcement will likely trigger enquiries from our participants.
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